11 November 2021



Dear Parent/Carers,

Re: Rolls Crescent new Parent Governors and new Chair of Governors

I am delighted to inform you that we now have two new Parent Governors, following a successful election process.

Congratulations to Sara Anis and Hina Javed – we are delighted to have them on board!

Both parents have taken up their Governor role with immediate effect and look forward to contributing to the upcoming Local Governing Committee meetings, as well as link governor roles looking at and reporting on specific areas of school.

Both the Trust and the Heads of School, Ms Turner and Mr Reynolds, would like to thank Parents and Carers for your participation in the election process.

I am also able to inform you that, following an external recruitment process, a new Chair of Governors has been appointed to the Rolls Crescent Local Governing Committee. Linda Guest is a very experienced school governor and Chair, with experience as a Headteacher and Deputy CEO at an academy trust. Throughout the recruitment process, Linda has shown that her values align with those of CLIC Trust and Rolls Crescent Primary School, and she has shown a real interest in getting to know the school, its staff and pupils. The Heads of School and all the Governors are thrilled to have Linda join us and, likewise, Linda is very excited to take on the role.

Yours faithfully,

Rebecca Rafferty
Governance Support Officer
CLIC Trust